
Mike J. Molina

From: ian Bryan <jan@janbryan.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 20, 2019 11:20 AM
To: Mike]. Molina
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-i

Aloha Mike,

I’m writing to give my support to Ms Michele McLean for the position of Planning Director for the County of Maui.
I think it’s important for citizens to offer their personal experiences with county officials. So often good deeds go

unnoticed!
I’ve asked Ms McLean for help a number of times when I’ve had questions regarding zoning and permits. A year ago I

escorted my real estate client to the Planning Department. We only expected to speak to a clerk. To our surprise, Ms
McLean invited us into her office as she returned from lunch. She provided us with the answers we needed.

One time in a phone conversation, she reminded me how important it was to keep properties available for long term
rentals. I was hoping to help a client apply for a short term vacation rental permit. She pointed out the need to make
housing available for everyone,

I’m hoping Michele McLean is confirmed as Planning Director. She will be a great representative for the people of
Maui.

With Aloha, Jan

CUCK HERE to download my mobile app (available for lOS and Android)
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